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KS1 Victorian Day Tuesday 11th May 2021 
 

Dear Parents  

 

We are very excited to announce that Miss Tyler and I have arranged for the company ‘History Off The Page’ to 

be in school on Tuesday 11th May for Larks and Robins class. This company provides excellent extra learning 

opportunities that will enable our children to totally immerse themselves in our topic of Victorians this term by 

becoming a Victorian child for the day and participating in lots of exciting and engaging activities!  
 

The company will set up a ‘Victorian Big House’ in the hall containing seven ‘Victorian rooms’. Each room will have 

various activities for the children to experience and take part in. We are asking for all the children to dress up as 

Victorian children for the day: here is an example: 

 

       
 

Please note the cost of this experience is £12.10 per child. Please pay using Arbor by Friday 7th May.  In this 

instance you need to choose ‘Trips’ (even though it is the experience that is coming to us!), then select KS1 

Victorian Day. You will then need to sign your child up, add the trip to our basket and then make payment. 

 

 If you would like to have a look at the site offering this experience you will find the link below: 

https://www.historyoffthepage.co.uk/courses/victorian-life-big-house/ 

 

Please contact myself or Miss Tyler if you have any further questions.    

Many thanks  

Mrs Masson and Miss Tyler 

KS1 Team  

                    

https://www.historyoffthepage.co.uk/courses/victorian-life-big-house/

